
SAFE ENVIRONMENT ENGINEERING TO EXHIBIT AT AMERICAN 
INDUSTRIAL HYGIENE CONFERENCE & EXHIBITION 

May 7, 1998, Valencia, California - Safe Environment Engineering announced 
that the Company will exhibit it's Life·line™ Confined Space and Security 
Monitoring System at the 1998 American Industrial Hygiene & Exhibition, taking 
place in Atlanta, Georgia, May 11 - 14, 1998.  The conference provides an 
opportunity for vendors to the Safety industry to exhibit and discuss the latest 
innovations in worker safety.   The highlight of Safe Environment's exhibit, will be 
the introduction  of the new Portable Safety Monitor (PSM), which will be 
displayed for the first time at this exhibition.  The new PSM has been eagerly 
anticipated by both current users of Life·line™ and others considering new 
installations. 

Further information about the 1998 American Industrial Hygience Conference & 
Exhibition can be obtained through the AIHA's web site. 

Safe Environment Engineering, located in Valencia, California, develops and 
supplies communications systems which integrate wireless telemetry in order to 
transmit information. The Company uses this technology in it’s patented 
Life•line™ systems, which, in one version, enables monitoring of entrants into 
confined spaces or hazardous locations; and, in other configuration, monitors 
security personnel on patrol rounds. 

 

 

http://www.aiha.org/conf.html
http://www.aiha.org/conf.html

